Ihab Mikati (notes attached)

Start Date: February 2, 2018 at 11:00:00 AM EST End Date: February 2, 2018 at 11:30:00 AM EST

Event Duration: 30 minutes

Location: 101 City Hall Plaza, Suite 2400

Full Day: no

All Attendees: Freeman, DeDreana; mikati.ihab@gmail.com; DeDreana Freeman (equitableequality@gmail.com);

Sandra Korn

To Attendees: Freeman, DeDreana; mikati.ihab@gmail.com; DeDreana Freeman (equitableequality@gmail.com)

Cc Attendees: Sandra Korn

On Jan 19, 2018, at 11:02 AM, Ihab Mikati < mikati.ihab@gmail.com > wrote:

Hello Dedreana!

This is Ihab Mikati from Precinct 17 (I'm not sure if you remember, but I made our Google Group after the meeting last year). Congratulations on winning the election to represent us in Ward 1! I called and left a voicemail on your office phone, but thought I'd email as well since that's sometimes more convenient.

Sandra (cc'd) and I are hoping to meet with you regarding a resolution that we plan to offer to the Council in March. This resolution proposes to end and prevent future training exchanges between Durham police and Israeli police/military. We do not believe that this is the type of public safety that Durham needs. A broad spectrum of activist groups have expressed their support for this resolution, including (just to name a few) the Inside Outside Alliance, Jewish Voice for Peace, Muslims for Social Justice, Alerta Migratoria, Veterans for Peace, and a large number of individuals signing onto our petition (including yourself, I hear! thanks).

We are hoping to meet with Council members one more time to discuss this resolution before officially proposing it, and since I know you personally I offered to reach out. We would love for a chance to express our concerns/hopes and to hear yours during a short meeting some time in the next couple of weeks. Please let us know some times that generally work for you and we'll do our best to make that happen.

Thank you and congrats once again!

Ihab M.